
 
CAG & PAC paras for the Financial Year 2023-24: 
 
Reply: The Financial Audit (SAR) of the accounts and the Transaction Audit (IR) of the Institute for 
the Financial Year 2023-24 is yet to be conducted.  However, the audited annual accounts for the 
financial year 2022-23 have already been sent to the MoE for laying before the both house of 
Parliament. 


